Diamond Bar City Council
is pleased to acknowledge

on the occasion of the end ‘
of the period of Chaturmasya 2021

On this very special occasion, we proudly join in recognizing the |
contributions made by KAILASA Los Angeles since opening a ‘re
nearby Montclair. We are particularly appreciative for the exen
II of KAILASA members to the COVID-19 pandemic by way of a s
donations to local food banks and free online stress managemen
that included yoga, meditation, and prayer events.
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Ruth M. Low
Mayor Pro Tem

Ca Stan Liu

Council Member




